
                                       PUBLIC HEARING 

 

ZONING AND LAND USE ORDINANCE; DEVELOPMENT REGULATIONS               

ORDINANCE  

 

On Thursday, November 7, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. the public hearing for the above 

ordinances was called to order.  Mayor and all council members were present, 

as were a few members of the public.   

Mayor Walker decided to let anyone speak who wished to, as there were only a 

few people in attendance.  There were questions and comments about the 

ordinances and complaints about some items believed to be too restrictive, for 

example, cutting trees on one’s personal property. 

After all those who wished to make their opinions known had spoken, the 

hearing was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

________________________ 

Christopher J. Walker – Mayor 

 

________________________ 

Susan Olvey – Asst. Clerk 


